
Due to railway construction taking place near Chatham Elementary School, the 
following traffic flow changes will begin with the new school year:

CES parents who wish to drop-off or pick-up their children may still do so in BACK of 
the school building. The buses will pick-up and drop-off in FRONT of the school.

If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to call Chatham Elementary at 483-2411.

Attention parents! 
Pick-up/Drop-off Changes for CES
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